## **Turner Memorial Library Under Way**



A collection of 125 books was presented to the Boulder Creek library yesterday afternoon by a San Lorenzo Valley citizens committee in the name of Dr. Floyd C. Turner, a Boulder Creek research scientist and humanitarian who died more than a year ago. Placing the

books on the shelves are from left to right, Mrs. William Neubauer and Earl Adams, members of thebook collecting committee, and Mrs. Geraldine Work, Santa Cruz city-county librarian who headed a committee to select the books. Others on the committee were Mrs. Calla Field, Mrs. Audry For-

ryce, Mrs. Roslyn Larson, Mario Espositio and William Neubau-er. They worked for nine months to find the books. Dr. Turner spent the last 15 years of his life doing cancer research in a remote cabin-laboratory near Boulder Creek. His work received world acclaim.